
 

 

 
 
Friday, 28 March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Re: Visit from Hawkeye Falconry 
 
 
We wrote to you recently with regards to the upcoming visit from Hawkeye Falconry on Thursday 
3rd April. Unfortunately, we have not received sufficient contributions to fulfil everyone’s place on the 
experience. We appreciate that many of you did take part in the experience when the children were 
in Year 1.  
 
Those children who have already paid will still take part however, those who have not paid will not 
be able to attend and their places will be offered to another year group. If you would still like to make 
the contribution of £4.95, please do so via Arbor by Monday 31st March. 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
Mrs R Lee and Miss K Needham 
Co-Headteachers 
 

 


